
 

DISCOUNT FEE POLICY 
It is the policy of The Children’s Clinic of Klamath to provide essential medical 

services regardless of the patient’s ability to pay.   

 

We will not discriminate against any person receiving health services because of 

their inability to pay for services, or because payment for the health services will 

be made under part A or B of title Xviii (Medicare) or title XiX (Medicaid) of the 

Social Security Act. 

 

We will accept assignment under the Social Security Act for all services for which 

payment may be made under part B of title Xviii (Medicare) of the act. 

 

We have an agreement with the State agency which administers the State plan for 

medical assistance under title XiX (Medicaid) of the Social Security Act to provide 

services to persons entitled to medical assistance under the plan. 

 

Discounts are offered based upon family/household size and annual income.  A 

sliding fee schedule is used to calculate the basic discount and is updated each year 

using the Federal Poverty Guidelines.  Once approved, the discount will be honored 

for 90 days, after which the patient must reapply. 

 

Discount Application Process: 

A completed application including required documentation of the home address, 

household income, and insurance coverage must be on file and approved by the 

Practice Manager before a discount will be granted.  If the applicant appears to be 

eligible for Medicaid, a written denial of coverage by Medicaid may also be 

required. 

 

 Medical:  The discount is applied to all in-office services supplied by The 

 Children’s Clinic of Klamath healthcare providers.   

 Pharmacy:  Samples are provided, when available, without charge. 

 Lab:  The discount is applied to in-office laboratory services.   

 Reference laboratory tests and consults are excluded. 
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